
 

 

 

 

 
March 1st, 2023 
 
Jason Koebler 
Motherboard 
 
Sent via email: 140648-74057218@requests.muckrock.com 
 
Mr. Koebler: 
 
This letter is in response to the public records request the Idaho State Department of 
Education received from you on February 28th. You requested: 
 

1) All instructional materials, presentations and presentation materials related to 

ChatGPT. This includes A) any notes taken during meetings that discussed 

ChatGPT and B) Any other documents related to ChatGPT including internal 

documentation, public relations materials, and executive summaries. 

2) Any memos or communications sent to schools, administrators, teachers, 

parents, or students that mention "ChatGPT." 

3) Any case studies, enforcement actions, contracts, or other documents 

mentioning ChatGPT  

4) Any academic dishonesty policies that mention ChatGPT 

5) To the extent possible, any emails and associated attachments that mention 

ChatGPT 

Your request was reviewed by a deputy attorney general. It is granted in part and denied 

in part. Your request is granted to the extent of the attached materials. It is denied to the 

extent that personally identifying information relating to a current or former public official 

is exempt under Idaho Code § 74-106. Therefore, certain responsive documents have 

been redated accordingly. 

To the extent this response constitutes a partial denial of your request, your sole remedy 

is set forth in Idaho Code§ 74-115(1), pursuant to which you have the right to file a 

petition in the Fourth Judicial District of Idaho within 180 calendar days of mailing of this 

notice. 

Sincerely, 



 

 

 

 
 
Kade Sanders 
Public Information Specialist 
 


